
Hello compski-ites, 

Hope you have been having a good time on campus and con-
gratulations for making it to A7. I believe you must be 
feeling on top of the world. 

It's just been a week into the semester and you might be 
wondering what to do next, now that you are an A7ite. 
Some of you might feel that you were destined to be in 
A7; for many it would have been like a dream come true 
and for some others it might seem a wild mistake. In the 
end, however, it does not actually matter which of these 
categories you fit into. What matters is that you made 
it: welcome aboard! 

So where does one start and find guidance to get the feel 
of an A7ite? The answer, as you may already know, is the 
Computer Science Association. CSA, is a representative 
body for all the Computer Science students on campus. The 
plentiful opportunities and the guidance you receive from 
the association will help you a great deal, not only aca-
demically but also professionally.   

On campus one thing which you will realize is that you 
must continuously challenge yourself and perform better 
than your current abilities. Without that there is no 
real learning. And the more you learn, more the ideas you 
generate, for a better tomorrow. 

We shall be having an orientation ceremony which will 
give you a fair picture of how you can participate in the 
activities of the association and benefit from it. We 
shall try answering all your questions, ask a few from 
our side and have a bit, no, a few bytes of fun.  
 

Welcome back to BITS Pilani, where the journey continues. 
 
Shyam Sunder 
2007B3A7674P 
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In the first semester on the 27th of September, CSA celebrated the IBM 

technology day . Engineers from IBM came to the campus and gave techni-

cal talks on interesting topics like cell architecture and cell programming. 

The turnout by the students particularly first-yearites was huge as they were 

curious to learn more about these topics.  

The event was concluded with a visual quiz and lots of goodies like T-shirts 

and game DVDs were won by the students. 

IBM TECHNOLOGY DAY 

CFOSS— DEBUG AND ANSWER 

BITS-PILANI in association with SUN MICROSYSTEMS conducted this 2 hour brainstorming  cod-

ing contest on the 21st of September as a part of the celebrations of the ‘Software Freedom Day’. The 

contest comprised software debugging and a few multiple choice questions. 

Event saw an attendance of 48 teams of 2 each inclusively 20 teams from MNIT Jaipur. Tasks ranged 

from building a Minesweeper game to design a mini-scale paintbrush application. With most of the 

code being given, the major task was to be able to grasp the underlying logic and build the correct so-

lution. 

THE 

COMPETITION 

IS AND HAS 

ALWAYS BEEN 

AGAINST 

YOURSELF .  
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Q-RIOUS – MOTHER OF ALL QUIZZES 

With the consent of the Student Union, Q-rious was lined up in the first cadre of events to ever go 

online. It saw widespread participation from all over the country and from BITS Pilani campuses as 

well. The level of the questions ranged from easy to moderate and some tough cookies as well. As the 

questions got more trickier, finding a way through the maze got more and more exciting and more 

pleasurable. We received feedback that when people made those very important links in the questions 

and cracked them, they couldn’t hold back their pow-wows. 

The participants at 
CFOSS, conducted on 
31st August, 2008.  

Rooms: 1138,1139 IPC.  

 



An Online Event organized by CSIS for the first time in Apogee 2k9. 

OFF CAMPUS Online Elimination Round was sported on the official Apogee website on 7th Feb 

with a deadline for submission of solutions being 17th February. 125 teams of 2 members each were 

registered as participants .Six best Teams were selected for the final round, three of them being out-

station teams. 

ON CAMPUS Online Elimination Round, conducted on 21st Mar, gave the Bitsians a last opportu-

nity to enter into the final round during APOGEE. Participants were provided with a Prithvi account 

to work on UNIX platform and show their algorithms by implementing them in C. 

 

Event followed a policy of providing Bonus Problems also. 

Finals were conducted on 25th Mar during APOGEE 09.Participants were provided with five com-

prehensive problems which they had to solve within 24 hours. 

ALGORHYTHM       <free thinking alert> 
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FOODKING CHALLENGE 

FoodKing challenge was one of those ideas that strike you all 

of a sudden. It  aimed at solving a real-time problem present 

at the Foodking cafe at BITS PILANI, the need for ‘An Or-

der-Notification System’, to inform customers whose bill has 

been processed, instead of calling out of Bill numbers which 

is done presently. 

Basically it was nothing but an effort to implement our 

imagination combined with our engineering skills into refine-

ment of an obsolete system.  

THE TRUE 

SIGN OF 
INTELLIGENCE 

IS NOT 
KNOWLEDGE 

BUT 
IMAGINATION  

 

-ALBERT 
EINSTEIN 

A student from a team, explaining their idea. 

One of the most popular events during APOGEE 



COMPUTER SCIENCE ASSOCIATION 

IN STORE . . .   

Watch out for the orientation notices. Don’t miss it. If you are interested in joining the editorial team please 

mail into: csaeditorial@gmail.com, citing why you want to do so. Have a nice day! 

So with the experience of having organized its events brilliantly in APOGEE 2009, the Computer Science 

Association is all set to make waves this academic year.  There is a lot in store for anyone who wants to 

learn: right from the minute details of operating systems to the depths of programming.  

Here is what will get you busy and engaged throughout the academic year! :D 

Secretary, 

Saketh Sabbeneni,  

Contact no.: +91 9772975368 

Email ID:   sabbinenisaketh@gmail.com  

Campus Co-ordinator, 

Arpit Agarwal,  

Contact no.: +91 9983523372 

Email ID: rockinarpit@gmail.com  

APOGEE, is an ISO 9001:2008 recognized international technical 

festival. It is an occasion where all discipline associations display 

their technical prowess through various projects and events. CSA 

puts in an immense amount of effort and planning throughout the 

year to make its mark in APOGEE. CSA orchestrates the develop-

ment of projects and workshops and provides a platform for students 

to showcase them. It also works towards bringing sponsors for its 

events and workshops. 
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TECHNICAL 

WORKSHOPS 

ULTRACOOL  
LECTURES 

                                          So brace yourself... 

For further details regarding the association or its activities please contact any of the following: 


